

Blessed and grateful.

What an incredible month! BJ preached at several churches, including Peace Haven Baptist Church (North Wilkesboro, NC), Calvary Baptist Church (Marion, VA), and Sinks Grove Baptist Church (Sinks Grove, WV).

In addition, we traveled to Michigan, where he was privileged to preach the funeral of my aunt Donna Hutton, who passed away from cancer. Just four days before she died, we were able to FaceTime her and find out her wishes for the funeral as well as hear her personal testimony. It is such a comfort to know that



Happy 98th birthday to my dear friend Vinnie! She still sells her handmade guilts at the Ashe County Farmer's Market. I was blessed to attend her birthday party in Mountain City, TN.

PRAISES! PRAISES!

God has blessed us with a new color printer. This is so exciting, especially for an office nerd like me!

We are in process of scheduling many new preaching engagements. More info on the back!

there is a hope beyond this world, and we call Him Jesus. Thank you for equipping us to share this great hope with folks from Michigan to North Carolina and many points in between.

We couldn't be more excited about the ministry opportunities that are unfolding this year (check out the back!). Hope you never, ever, ever forget what enables us to expand the ministry and reach precious people....the grace of God and YOU. BJ and I are so blessed and so grateful to be serving Jesus with you! ALL OUR LOVE,

BJ & Maryanne

This week we met with a realtor and looked at properties in Crawley, Princeton, and Pipestem, WV, as well as a place in Wytheville, VA. Please pray that God will guide us to the perfect place to set up a home base for Circle G! The desire of our hearts is to be in the center of His will for us and this ministry.

HANGE OF ADDRESS

Please forgive me for making things so complicated! I thought I was simplifying things by continuing to run our mail through our Greybull, WY, post office box, but I was wrong! From here on out, please use the enclosed envelope to send your support to Circle G Ministry, PO Box 222, Mouth of Wilson, VA 24363. (If you've already sent a gift to the Greybull address, don't worry--we'll still receive it!) Your support is so vital to this ministry, and we want to make sure we're getting your receipts to you in a timely manner. Thank you so very much for your patience with us as we make all these ministry transitions. You are so incredible!



FEB 1

For more info on Circle G Ministry, as well as schedule updates and our daily blog, please visit our website. You can also find us on facebook!

BJ'S PREACHING SCHEDULE (SO FAR)

Sunday Service @ Sinks Grove Baptist Church

	(Norco, CA) www.circlegministry.org				
NOV 12-14	Cowboy Church @ Ken McNabb Horsemanship Clinic				
	(Charleston, WV)				
OCT 18-21	Revival @ Mt. Olivet Baptist Church				
OCT 15-17	Cowboy Church @ Ken McNabb Horsemanship Clinic (Yadkinville, NC)				
	(New Castle, VA)				
JUN 14	(West Jefferson, NC) Sunday Service @ First Baptist Church of New Castle				
JUN 12-13	Wagon Train Revival @ Happy Trails Cowboy Church				
IVIAY 3-0	Revival @ Sinks Grove Baptist Church (Sinks Grove, WV)				
MAY 3-6	(Dawson, WV)				
April 26	Sunday Service @ Meadow Grove Baptist Church				
Whill 13-55	(Alta, WV)				
April 19-22	(Quinwood, WV) Revival @ Sinking Creek Baptist Church				
April 2-3	Revival @ First Baptist Church of Quinwood				
	(Leivasy, WV)				
MAR 15-20					
MAR 5-7	Cowboy Church @ Ken McNabb Horsemanship Clinic (Hamilton, TX)				
	(Yadkinville, NC)				
FEB 22-25	Revival @ South Oak Ridge Baptist Church				
LED I	(Sinks Grove, WV)				

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Please forgive me for making things so complicated!
I thought I was simplifying things by continuing to run our

mail through our Greybull, WY, post office box, but I was wrong! From here on out, please use the enclosed envelope to send your support to Circle G Ministry, PO Box 222, Mouth of Wilson, VA 24363. (If you've already sent a gift to the Greybull address, don't worry--we'll still receive it!) Your support is so vital to this ministry, and we want to make sure we're getting your receipts to you in a timely manner. Thank you so very much for your patience with us as we make all these ministry transitions. You are so incredible!